
 

 

CUMMINS HIGHWAY PROJECT 
Public Meeting  

 

HOSTED BY: PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
IN PARTNERSHIP WITH 

BOSTON TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT  
AND BOSTON PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 29, 2019  
6:00 PM --- 8:00 PM 

MATTAHUNT COMMUNITY CENTER 
100 HEBRON STREET, MATTAPAN, MA 02126 

 

Please join your neighbors as the City continues the discussion 
for potential roadway and urban design improvements on 

Cummins Highway between River Street and Harvard Street. 

Please post questions/comments online by October 22nd at 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CumminsHighway-HarvardtoRiverStreet 

or 
print out comment form from the project website 

https://www.boston.gov/departments/public-works/public-works-engineering-division-
projects/cummins-highway-redesign 

CONTACT: 
Jeffrey Alexis, Principal Civil Engineer 

617-635-4966 
jeffrey.alexis@boston.gov 

Chris Osgood 

Chief of Streets, Transportation, and Sanitation 
      

Mayor Martin J. Walsh 


